@ Oregon Democratic Club

OREGON-DEMOCRATIC-CLUB

Bob Lynn Jr Colin Flanagan Schuyler Beckwith Elizabeth Cousino John Stvartak
President Vice President Treasurer Secretary Sergeant at Arms

February 11, 2023

Dear Community Member,

We are happy to announce the Annual Polish Dinner Fundraiser by the Oregon Democratic Club will take place
on Sunday, March 19, 2023, from 2-5 PM. This year’s festivities will be held at United Steelworkers Local 1-346
@ 2910 Consaul St, Toledo, OH 43605.

The Oregon Democratic Club takes its responsibility as members of Oregon -Jerusalem Township community
very seriously. We believe giving back is important. We have participated in the Oregon Health and Welfare
program, the Polish Picnic, the Naturally Oregon ECO-FEST and plant exchange both financially and
volunteering, and we continue to take part in the many community activities. Through our efforts from last
year, this year we have established and will provide a $500 scholarship to a graduating senior from the Oregon
School District. It’s important to be active in our community and support the businesses here in Oregon. We
are locally sourcing items from the community, and we are looking for donations for door prizes and the
raffles. Any gift certificate, gift card, or other items not only will generate opportunities for those who attend
to visit your establishments but will be recognized and acknowledged. Thank you in advance for your donation
and let’s keep working together to make Oregon -Jerusalem Township the best community in the region.

For information, contact Bob Lynn (419)787-5245, FaceBook @OregonDemocraticClub or
www.oregondemocraticclub.org

See you at the Polish Dinner March 191!

Best Regards
Bob Lynn Jr

President

Oregon Democratic Club c/o Schuyler Beckwith (Treasurer) 1020 Grasser St, Oregon, OH 43616



